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July 8, 2013
Group participants present:

Kristina Vaiciunaite

Anton Antonenko

Giorgi Mukhigulishvili

Oksana Antsybor

The subgroup discussed the state of things with progress in methodology development of the Energy Security Index and different approaches to it. Considering the complexity of the idea and the inaccuracy of result, the subgroup decided to postpone Index development and to concentrate on examining situation with energy security in countries and making necessary recommendations.
The final goal: 
To assess energy security of participating countries and to make proper recommendations to improve it if necessary.

The product to be ready by Chisinau forum in October: 

“Energy Security Assessment: Situation Analysis”

This will be the analytical document which will be made on three countries (Lithuania, Georgia and Ukraine) to start with and will comprise of the SWOT analysis of energy security of Lithuania, Georgia and Ukraine and will offer recommendations in each country (they can be adressed to national governments, the EU or else). 

The document will be rather short to be easily communicated to decision makers. The subgroup plans the final document to be no longer than 10 pages (3,5 pages per country).

To do this commitment properlyand on time such such deadlines were decided on:

July 31, 2013: framework developed and ready to be used;

September 1, 2013: draft analysis + recommendations ready;

September 20, 2013: final analysis and recommendations ready.
The subgroup decided to urge experts from the other EaP countries to contribute to the study during the Chisinau forum.

The subgroup decided not to initiate the side event during the Chisinau forum. 
